PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
MEETING MINUTES
9117124

Present: Judy Lear, Austin Wyatt, Steve Hale

Meeting called to order at 3:12 p.m. Minutes of the August meeting were read and approved.
Monthly water report was satisfactory. Some discussion regarding the water sampling
requirements.

Vouchers and P-cards were read and approved. Financial report was given; some discussion
about this. Discussion about mileage on the PWD pickup. Talked about insurance coverage for
the pickup and property; Judy wili again research with the insurance company and will report at
the next meeting. Austin reported on the forms required in reporting what types of water lines
are connected to each household.

Austin reporied on new "smart" water meters that are easier o read digitally and are more
accurate and will provide more information. Current PWD meters are over 50 years old, and will
eventually need to be replaced. A motion was made and passed to purchase a few meters and

software to start with and see how it goes. ¢
9 2 mey Sh

Carol reported on the PWD computer situation; softwarejcan be purchased without buying a new
computer. Austin stated that 2 alarms have been4nstalled on the water system, as there have
been recent leaks reported. Quickly reviewed the A/R report; some discussion.

Some discussion regarding boosters in the Strom addition. Austin stated the 30hp pump may
have to be upgraded to a 50hp. Austin reported that a portion of Bluesky PR would be dug up to
replace a water line in the next few days.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
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Jydy Lear, Cofnmissiofier
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Austin Wyatt, Commissioner
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Steve Hale, Commissioner




